CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA
=, POLICE OFFICERS’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM

4205 Hollywood Boulevard, Suite 4
Hollywood, Florida 33021

Telephone: (954) 967-4395  Fax: (954) 967- 4387 Toll Free: (866) 738- 4776
July 9, 2018 Sent Via FedEx

Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager Traci L. Callari District 3

2600 Hollywood Boulevard, Room 419 2600 Hollywood Boulevard

Hollywood, Florida 33022 Hollywood, Florida 33022

Mayor Josh Levy Commissioner Richard S. Blattner District 4
2600 Hollywood Boulevard 2600 Hollywood Boulevard, Room 419
Hollywood, Florida 33022 Hollywood, Florida 33022

Vice Mayor Debra Case (Dist. 1) Commissioner Kevin D. Biederman District 5
2600 Hollywood Boulevard 2600 Hollywood Boulevard

Hollywood, Florida 33022 Hollywood, Florida 33022

Peter D. Hernandez District 2 Linda Sherwood District 6

2600 Hollywood Boulevard 2600 Hollywood Boulevard

Hollywood, Florida 33022 Hollywood, Florida 33022

Re:  City of Hollywood Failure to Fund — Actuarial Valuation (Not State Approved)
Dear Mayor, Commissioner(s) & Dr. Ishmael:

Attached hereto please find a letter dated June 13, 2018 (with supplemented back-up)
from Mr. Joseph M. Edmonds, Actuary - Florida Division of Retirement. The letter was
addressed to Mr. Alan Fallik, Deputy City Attorney and Mr. David Strauss, Chairman of
the Board. For that reason, the Board of Trustees directed me to provide each of you a
copy of this correspondence to ensure you are fully aware of the circumstances and
possible consequences. In short, the letter cites that the Actuary Valuation for October 1,
2015 and October 1, 2016 was NOT state approved. As a result, the State of Florida is
withholding in excess of 5 million dollars of pension funding'.

Also attached is a correspondence dated June 20, 2018 from the Police Pension Fund
Actuary Cavanaugh Macdonald. Cavanaugh Macdonald was engaged to review the
foregoing and concurred that the City of Hollywood has failed to act as mandated by the
State of Florida and as such the Fund has not received 5.5 million dollars in state pension
premium tax funding. They also pointed out that the Edmonds letter also put the City of
Hollywood on notice that failure to resolve this matter may put additional state revenue at
risk.

' Plus, the loss in investment earnings.

e-mail: info@hollywoodpolicepensionfund.com
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The Board of Trustees values your position and want to make certain this matter is clear
and transparent.

Should you have any questions or concerns, kindly let me know.

Respectfully,

David M. Williams, Plan Administrator
FOR THE BOARD

c: Board of Trustees



























